
ROYAL BOROUGH OF KINGSTON
UPON THAMES

CASUAL VACANCY
IN THE OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR

Following the resignation of Councillor Stephanie Archer, I have
to give notice that a vacancy now exists in the office of Borough
Councillor for the Hook and Chessington North ward of the
Royal Borough of Kingston upon Thames.

In accordance with Section 87(1) of the Local Government Act
1972, an election to fill the vacancy will be held within 35 days
after notice in writing has been given to me by two electors for
the Royal Borough of Kingston upon Thames.

.

Sarah Ireland
Returning Officer

Royal Borough of Kingston upon Thames

Dated: 23 May 2024


